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Excelleficy,

I would like to inform you that the United Republic of Tanzania intends to present its
second Voluntary National Review (VNR) on the implementation of the 2030 agenda for
Sustainable Development in 2023. The report will be presented at the High-Level Political
Forum on Sustainable Development (HLPF), under the auspices of the Economic and
Social Council. As you may recall, Tanzania presented its first VNR in the year 2019.

In this regard, the United Republic of Tanzania would appreciate to be given the
opportunity to present the report so as to inform the international community the
achievements made towards implementation of the Sustainable Development Goals. This
 request is in reference to your later dated 13 October, 2021 to United Nations Member
States to express their interests to present their VNR in 2023 or subsequent years.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.
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Amb. Kennedy Gastorn
PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE

Amb. Collen Vixen Kelapile
President of ECOSOC




